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Welcome to 
issue 7

We’ve always said Partnerships 
play an absolutely key role in 
ensuring we deliver Home & 
Dry Starter Grants to the right 
young people. In this edition, 
we bring you news of our 
latest partner.


How do we help?

Home & Dry recognise the 
diffi



fi

 


On the recommendation of 
our Partners, we can swiftly 
come to the help of these 
youngsters, by funding their 
deposit with a Home & Dry 
Starter Grant.


What can you 
do?

If you know a 
Nottinghamshire 
youngster aged 
between 16 to 25, 
doing their best to get 
back on their feet, but 
struggling to fund a 
rent deposit, we’d like 
to hear from you.

Alternatively, if you just want 
to learn more, or explore how 
we might work together;  
please email us at: 


help@homeanddry.org 

See our story


www.homeanddry.org

We’re delighted to have received our first referral from the YMCA Robin Hood 
Group. They provide temporary supported accommodation to vulnerable young 
people across Nottinghamshire and the East Riding. Many of their service users 
suffer from a variety of issues, including homelessness and mental wellbeing, 
struggling to live independently. They empower their service users, by providing 
them with the tools to become the best versions of themselves and to 
ultimately live independently.

 

Grant Davies, Housing Manager, YMCA Robin Hood Group commented: “It is 
extremely difficult for many our service users to move into their own 
independent accommodation. Most of the individuals we support lack the 
funding required to source private accommodation and are often prevented 
from living independently. The Home & Dry scheme is a much-needed source of 
funding, recently helping an individual we support access their own independent 
rented property. They’re now thriving in their own home and feel positive about 
their future. We’re extremely grateful for the support of Home & Dry and look 
forward to working in close partnership with them, to support our service users 
accessing the funding they need, as they move towards independent living.”

 

The addition of the YMCA to our group of partner organisations is further 
testimony that we’re going in the right direction. If there’s a young person you 
know who could benefit from a Home & Dry Starter Grant, don’t hesitate to 
get in touch.


It’s good to work 
with the YMCA

mailto:help@homeanddry.org
http://www.homeanddry.org

